
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Say Cheese!! Thursday, March 8th is our Spring Picture day. 
This year, we will be taking photos of all the children as well as 

VPK  graduation and class pictures. 
VPK children will be wearing a cap and gown for the grad-
uation picture.  Keep in mind that the gowns lay better if a 

shirt or dress without a collar is worn.  The young ladies 
should also avoid high ponytails that prevent the cap from 

sitting properly. 
 

Wellington Academy 

March, 2018 

 
Themes:     Spring:    Letter:  X,Y,Z   
                  Flowers/Bugs   Numbers: 6,7,8/17,18,19            
        Spring Animals/Nature  Color: Pink, Yellow, Green  
                  Dr. Seuss/St. Patrick’s Day Shapes: Oval, Clover             
        Easter         

MARCH 

   
2 Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!!     

8 Picture Day 

11  Daylight Savings Time  
17 St. Patrick’s Day 

19-23 No VPK-Spring Break 

29 Easter Bonnet Parade/Egg 
Hunt/Parties 

30 Closed-Teacher In-Service 

 

APRIL 

 

1  Happy Easter!! 
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HAPPY ST. PATTY’S DAY HAPPY ST. PATTY’S DAY                                   HAPPYHAPPY  EASTEREASTER  

  

  

  

  

  

FROM WELLINGTON ACADEMY !!FROM WELLINGTON ACADEMY !!  

MAD  HATTERS 

To celebrate the season, our children will be making Easter bonnets 

in their classroom.  At  10:00am on Thursday, March 29 the children 

will participate in an Easter Bonnet Parade around our parking lot. 

You are invited to come and watch them proudly display their crea-

tions!!! 

Easter Egg Hunt schedules and parties will also be held on that day.  

Watch classroom doors for more information. 



 

 

                   Birthday Friends!!! 
                                                                                        
 
                                                                            
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                    

*******Classroom News******* 

1B 

Let’s Spring into March!!  This month we will be 
talking and learning about Spring.  We will talk 

about flowers, bugs, spring animals, and nature.  

We will be making Easter bonnets for our Easter 

Bonnet Parade on March 29th.  We will also have 

our Easter egg hunt on the same day.  Watch for 

information signs. 

As always, please check our classroom bulliten 

board for our latest crafts. 

 

Ms. Kristen 

                                                2B 

This month we are going to “spring” into fun with many crafts and activities 
having to do with nature, flowers, bugs and spring animals. 
 

We will be having an Easter Bonnet Parade, egg hunt, and party on March 
29th..          Ms. Nichole  

                                                 1C/2A 

 

During the month of March, we will be learning 
about everything Spring...from flowers and bugs 
to spring animals and all that blooms!  
 

The last week of the month we will be celebrating 
Easter.  Keep an eye out for sign-up sheets  and 
special activities. 
 

Ms. Amber 
Ms. Tammy 

  

Happy 4th 
Gustavo Carrera 3/31 
Jaxon Garafola 3/26 
Daphne Miller 3/12 

Happy 6th 
Abigail Abistado 3/19 
Jayden Wirick 3/6 

Happy 5th 
Nickoli Flenker 3/2 
Lorelei Lansrud 3/15 

Jamison Shappard 3/6 

Staff 
Jasmine Ordonez 3/13 
Maria Schierer 3/13 



 

 

3B 

 

To welcome Spring we will focusing our projects, 
activities, and experiences on the theme Spring. 
This will include flowers, bugs, animals of spring 
and nature. 
 

The last week of the month will be filled with Easter 
activities.  Our Easter party, egg hunt, and Easter 
Bonnet Parade will be on Thursday, March 29th. 
 

Watch for information that will be posted on our 
classroom door.  

 

Ms. Michelle 

4B 

   

Spring is almost here!!  Our theme for March is 
Spring.  We will be learning about flowers, 
bugs, spring animals, and nature.  Some of our 
activities will include planting flower seeds and 
learning about the life cycle of butterflies. 
 

There will be Easter activities the last week of 
March that will include an Easter parade and 
egg hunt.  Watch for more information. 
 

Ms. Heather and Ms. Maria 

4C 

     

This month we will explore the world of bugs, their 
habitats, and their benefits in nature (like pollina-
tion and yummy honey).  We will discuss spring 
animals and animals that come out of hibernation. 
 

There will be many fun learning opportunities, sci-
ence experiments, and art projects.  Watch for in-
formation to be posted regarding Easter activities. 
 

Ms. Phyllis 

 4A 

  

As we get ready to “Spring “ forward, we will 
also be moving forward in the classroom with 

all our kindergarten readiness skills.  We will 

be looking at the farmers’ almanac to plant 
some flowers, fruit, and vegetables in the play-

ground planter.  We will use our math and sci-

ence skills to chart the progression of our 

plants. 

     Ms. Ashley 

3A 

With the blink of an eye, February is gone and March 

is here!  My friends have been learning so many let-

ters and so many sounds!  We will continue with our 

last letters– Y and Z.  We will also be talking about 

Spring. 

 

Easter is April 1st, and we will be planning activities 

for the week before.  We will also be having an Easter 

Bonnet Parade on March 29th.  Please watch for a  

sign-up for our Easter party. 

 

Ms. Shannon 

3C 

 

Hello families!  I would like to thank you for your 
support for our Valentine party...from sharing spe-
cial snacks to bringing gifts for the children. 
 

We have more great activities planned for the rest 
of the year related to our curriculum themes.  Lots 
of fun learning opportunities!  In March we will 
welcome the spring season and will be talking 
about flowers, spring animals, insects and nature. 

 

Our Easter party, egg hunt, and Easter Bonnet Pa-
rade will be held on March 29th.  You are welcome 
to participate or provide treats or plastic eggs.  
Watch for signs on classroom door. 
 

Ms. Ary 


